
Lennox International Appoints Steve L. Harrison Vice President, Investor Relations

June 2, 2008
DALLAS, June 2, 2008 /PRNewswire-FirstCall via COMTEX News Network/ -- Lennox International (NYSE: LII) today announced
the appointment of Steve L. Harrison to the position of vice president, investor relations, effective today.

(Logo: http://www.newscom.com/cgi-bin/prnh/20020304/DAM053LOGO)

Harrison comes to LII from Qimonda AG, a leading international semiconductor company, where he had served as vice president, investor relations
since December 2006. He had previously served as vice president, investor relations for International Rectifier Corporation from December 2000 to
November 2006. He also was previously director of investor relations, Americas for STMicroelectronics and served as a senior analyst, investor
relations for Electronic Data Systems.

Harrison holds a Master of Business Administration from the University of Texas at Dallas and a Bachelor of Science from Oklahoma State University.
He has been a member of the National Investor Relations Institute since 1993.

"Steve has considerable experience and is well versed in investor relations strategies and communications," said Sue Carter, chief financial officer.
"Both LII and our shareholders will benefit from his expertise."

Through its subsidiaries, Lennox International Inc. is a global leader in the heating, air conditioning, and refrigeration markets. Lennox International
stock is traded on the New York Stock Exchange under the symbol "LII." Additional information is available at: http://www.lennoxinternational.com or
by contacting Ozzie Buckler, director, communications and public relations, at 972-497-7456.
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